
9th August 2016
Term 3, Week 2Phone: 09 298 8417 (Absences press 1)  021 0868 7680 (Text absences)     Principal: Heather Tanner       Email: secretary@krs.ac.nz

3rd March 2022
  Term 1 Week 5

Upcoming 
dates

2022 Term dates

Tuesday 1st Feb 
Start of Term 1

Thursday 14th 
April
End of Term 1

Monday 2nd May
Start of Term 2

Friday 8th July
End of Term 2

Monday 25th July
Start of Term 3

Friday 30th Sept
End of Term 3

Monday 17th Oct
Start of Term 4

Wed 14th 
December
End of Term 4

BOT meeting 
dates

15 March 2022
17 May 2022
21 June 2022
16 August 2022
20 September 2022
18 October 2022
15 November 2022

Kelvin Road School
Newsletter

“Be the best you can be…
Kia toa, Kia Manawanui

If you would like to 

report an absence 

please

 call 092988417 
(press 1 for 

absences) Or Text 
021 089 17417

Stationery sales are available from the school office daily 8.15am-2.30pm

Room 21

It has been a fun start to 
the term and it is lovely to 
see the happy faces of 
our tamariki back at 
school. Room 21 has 
been working with making 
patterns and identifying 
number patterns. We 
have been spending a lot 
of time outside including 
learning how to ride a bike 
and cooling down in the 
pool. I am looking forward 
to seeing more and more 
students coming back to 
school and having fun 
learning new things.
Mrs Warren

Our thoughts go out to our our school whānau who are recuperating or isolating at the 
moment.

Those students onsite have had another wonderful week of learning both inside and 
outside the classroom. The pool and bike track have been a favourite with all the children 
in this hot weather. 

Congratulations to the following staff 
for reaching major milestones in their 
time at Kelvin Road School:

Mrs Hopkins - Celebrating 25 years
Mrs Lee, Mrs Anand and Mrs Smith - 
All celebrating 20 years!

We are very fortunate here at Kelvin 
Road School to have such dedicated 
and loyal staff . We sincerely appreciate 
your hard work and efforts year after 
year. Thank you from both the children 
and staff for your many wonderful years 
of service!
You have been such a significant part of 
our team and we couldn’t imagine our 
school without you.



Caregiver contact details

If you have had a change of address or phone number you will need to contact the school office to update your 
details. This is very important in case an emergency occurs at school involving your child and we need to 
contact you. 
These details are only kept on file for this reason and are confidential. 

A reminder 
that students 
only need to 

isolate if there 
is a positive 
case in their 
household. 

Please see the 
advice from 

the Ministry of 
Health on 
types of 

contacts.

Manakidz Nurses

If you have concerns about your child’s 
sore throat or skin problem please let 
their teacher and we can refer them to 
a Mana Kidz nurse. 
 
The nurse will make contact with the 
parent and arrange to assess the 
situation and determine if treatment is 
required.  Nurses will then organise 
prescription for parents to pick up.

Room 22

In Room 22 we 
have been creating 
Zentangle patterns 
for our Algebra 
Math lessons.

Tia is learning 
how to ride a 
bike during our 
bike safety 
lessons. 

Qiyahn is learning 
to ride a bike 
during our bike 
safety lessons. 

Lincoln has 
created a 
poster in class 
for our digital 
safety lessons. 
‘I am a good 
digital citizen’ Whaea Kaveeta


